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NZ TRAINERS’ ASSOCIATION

The Trainers’ Association has a website (www.nztrainers.co.nz) with all the 
latest news and updates including:

•	 The latest newsletters from the Trainers’ Association:  
https://nztrainers.co.nz/news/newsletters-for-trainers/

•	 Please let us know if you are not receiving the newsletters sent 
by email - your details may need to be updated.

•	 Ownership Information - how to find a trainer, Premiership table 
and trainer profiles : https://nztrainers.co.nz/ownership-info/

•	 Employment - trainers looking for staff, and staff looking for work: 
https://nztrainers.co.nz/employment/
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•	 A Business Hub for trainers - https://nztrainers.co.nz/business-
hub-for-trainers/ This has all the latest information and 
templates on: 

-   Employment compliance

-   Immigration

-   Health & Safety

-   Corporate Discounts

-   Debt Collection 

-   Ownership and TOR Reform documents

-   ACC & Insurance

Contact details for the Trainers’ Association as follows: 

EXECUTIVE OFFICER:  WENDY COOPER 

wendy@nztrainers.co.nz

Tel: 09 412 6225

Mobile: 021 927 776

PO Box 300-073, Albany, Auckland 0752

The NZ Trainers’ Association has been providing professional assistance to Licenced Trainers since it was established in 1975.


